
LAKE WYOLA 

WATERSHED FIELD VISIT
with FRCOG staff

The development of this plan was funded by a s.319 grant the FRCOG received from the MassDEP.

WE WANT TO HEAR AND SEE YOUR CONCERNS 

ABOUT WATER QUALITY AND STORMWATER 

MANAGEMENT IN AND AROUND THE LAKE!

Staff at the Franklin Regional Council of Governments 

(FRCOG) have been developing a watershed-based 

plan for Lake Wyola.

The draft plan summarizes previous studies and 

projects completed for Lake Wyola, describes water 

quality issues and other community concerns, and 

includes recommendations for additional studies and 

best management practices with the goal of protecting 

and improving the lake’s water quality and the health 

of its watershed. 

Saturday, August 12th

1 PM

Meet at Association Hall

6 Shore Drive, Shutesbury

Visit will be a mix of walking and driving

With an approved watershed-based plan, Shutesbury will be eligible for MassDEP grants that 

fund further assessment and project implementation.

To view a public-review copy of the Watershed-Based Plan or June 6, 2023 presentation to the 
Select Board, visit  https://www.shutesbury.org/news/watershed-based-plan-lake-Wyola.

https://www.shutesbury.org/news/watershed-based-plan-lake-Wyola

